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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 12:08 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 4, 2017 2:23 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-04 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
matt tucker 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
hi my name is matt tucker, 
just like to make a comment about this increase in the distribution charge. I feel that its unfair of hydro
one to ask for an increase at this time. with families having a tough time in paying for hydro along 
with always being told to conserve in hydro. when we do then they increase the hydro rates. its kind 
of sad that when we conserve that most of the bill that I look at is in the distribution charge. I use 
about 20 to 30 dollars a month of hydro and look at the distribution charge of 45 to 50 dollars a 
month. I feel that they shouldn't be allowed to ask for this at this time. also, why are they asking for 
such a steep rate. when you add the rate increases up to 2022 its close to 12 dollars, that is about 60 
dollars in distribution charges per month by 2022. it just makes me wonder why we should have 
hydro in the first place along with conserving it. I guess they just want us to use a lot of hydro so they 



2

can make lots of money. anyway, I hope that you make the correct judgment in this along with a 
minimal increase if need be for the future. 
thanks 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




